
Many of us through the pandemic have had to adjust by learning to use different mediums to attend meetings. It has become quite 
apparent that this allows many of us to attend meetings we would not have possibly attended in person. I encourage you to vote yes 
on this bill so that many more constituents can be involved in the governing process. An educated society is a healthy society. Thank 
you for your time and consideration.
Vicky Palmerton


